
Customer bill message 

On September 8, 2023, we filed a request with the South Dakota Public Utilities 
Commission to update Rate Schedules within our General Rules and Regulations 
necessary for the implementation and operation of our new Advanced Grid 
Infrastructure projects, effective January 1, 2024. 

The filing can be found at https://puc.sd.gov/Dockets/Electric/2023. 

For more information, contact Customer Service at 800-257-4044 or visit otpco.com. 
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